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Burgstädter Str. 1 · 09328 Lunzenau · Tel. 037383 - 64 10 · Fax 037383 - 63 86 · www.prellbock-bahnart.de 
Geöffnet Donnerstag/Freitag 11.30 bis 14.00 und 17.00 bis Ende 

Samstag/Sonntag/Feiertag 11.30 bis Ende 
Montag 11.30 bis 14.00 

 

„Mit dem Robur in die Mongolei“ 
27.Januar 2017, 19 Uhr 

 

 
 
 

Reisebericht                                                              
des Fotografen Jan Oelker / Radebeul 

Eintritt: 7,- € 


